

## STATE OF MARYLAND

## Maryland Department of Health and Mental Hygiene Mental Hygiene Administration • Spring Grove Hospital Center • Dix Building

55 Wade Avenue • Catonsville, Maryland 21228

Martin O'Malley, Governor - Anthony G. Brown, Lt. Governor - Joshua M. Sharfstein M.D., Secretary Brian M. Hepburn, M.D., Executive Director

May 1, 2012

## **Dear Providers:**

Dr. Gayle Jordan-Randolph has asked me to conduct a survey reflecting the way in which providers are monitoring consumers who are conditionally released. The purpose of this survey is to provide a framework for analysis on how the Mental Hygiene Administration can build on its current community monitoring system. In particular, the survey emphasizes our evolving commitment to the integration of behavioral health with somatic care, developmental disabilities, and substance abuse care.

Over the next several months, I will be making appointments with providers across the state of Maryland to conduct the survey. If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at 410-402-7517 or <a href="mailto:shemmer@dhmh.state.md.us">shemmer@dhmh.state.md.us</a>.

Sincerely,

Stefany H. Hemmer BS, MSN, RN
Stefany H. Hemmer, BS, MSN, RN

Assistant to the Office of the Clinical Director